
May 31, 2000 

MS. Pamela Martin 
Ariwnced nata .Sol~t!o”s 
2605 Hoover Avenue, Suite F 
National C~ty. CA 91950 

Re TestImonIaI Letter from the LEAD Program (Inwxce #2012) 

Dear Pamela 

I am writlng to express my sincere thanks and deep gratItude to Advanced Data Solutlons for 
saving our hard drlve It crashed unexpectedly ene day. and we thought we had lost all our 
critlcal mformation. However, a colleague recommended that we send the hard drwe to your 
offices lo determme whether the Informatlon could be retrieved. As it turns out. Advanced Data 
Solutlons worked a mlracle. it was able to retrwe all the Information r good conditlon and we 
were back I” buslness. 

Again, we can not thank you enough for your excellent serwe and assistance 

Executlve Vlce President 


